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Bus.: 340.776.7703 • Fax: 340.693.3910  
 

ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI - 

 
GERS OFFERS CUSTOMER SERVICE OUTREACH TO ST. JOHN MEMBERS 

 
 

GERS WOULD LIKE TO REMIND OUR ST. JOHN MEMBERS THAT A REPRESENTATIVE WILL BE AT THE BATTERY 
TO ASSIST WITH CREATING THEIR LOGIN TO THE NEW MEMBER SELF-SERVICE WHICH WAS LAUNCHED ON 
FRIDAY, MARCH 15, 2013.  THIS ASSISTANCE IS ALSO EXTENDED TO RETIREES WHO WOULD LIKE TO ACCESS 
THEIR CHECK STUBS. 
 
MEMBER SELF-SERVICE IS A SOFTWARE APPLICATION THAT EXISTS AS A SAFE AND SECURED WEB/INTERNET 
PAGE AND PROVIDES MEMBER ACCESS TO DATA THAT THEY HAVE ON FILE WITH THE GERS.  “WE ARE VERY 
EXCITED ABOUT BRINGING THIS TECHNOLOGY TO OUR MEMBERS AS IT WILL PLACE INFORMATION DIRECTLY 
AT THEIR FINGERTIPS,” SAID GERS ADMINISTRATOR, AUSTIN NIBBS. 
 
THE REPRESENTATIVE WILL BE AVAILABLE: 

 APRIL 10 AND 17  
9:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL 340-776-7703 OR 340-718-5480. 
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“Contributing today for a better tomorrow” 
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